
Peter J. Fagan

Attorney at Law 18 Short Lane, P.O. Box 904 

Conyngham, Pennsylvania 1821941904

(570) 788-1818 
(570) 788-2848 

Fax: (570) 788-4046 
pifagnn@eDix.net

November 4,2019

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
P O Box 3265 
Harrisburg PA 17105

Re: Indian Springs Water Company
Section 529 - Acquisition Investigation 
Docket No. M-2019-3011972

Dear Ms. Chiavetta:

As solicitor for the Borough of Freeland Municipal Authority, I am 
responding to the Notice of Section 529 - Acquisition Investigation dated October 
1,2019.

The Board of Directors of the Freeland Authority has reviewed your 
request, but determined that the Authority is unable to assist you by acquiring 
Indian Springs Water Company. The distance between the Borough of Freeland 
and Fairview Township is far too great to allow the Freeland Authority to 
effectively and efficiently serve the current customers of Indian Springs Water 
Company.

We regret that we cannot assist in this matter.

Sincerely,

Cc: Borough of Freeland Municipal Authority, via email
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Peter J. Fagan
Attorney at Law 

18 Short Lane, P,0. Box 904 
Conyngham, Pennsylvania 18219-0904
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i MAILED FROM ZIP CODE 18219

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 

P 0 Box 3265 
Harrisburg PA 17105
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